
 

GERALD ISAAC’S  

RETIREMENT CELEBRATION!!! 

 

KWANLIN DUN CULTURAL CENTRE, MAY 26, 5:00 – 9:00 PM 

We are all at once delighted and disheartened to announce that Gerald Isaac is 

retiring!!! His last day is May 31, 2016.  Gerald has been a tremendous employee, 

a man of many accomplishments and just one of the nicest people you will ever 

meet. He is a natural diplomat and has been a great ambassador for the Council. 

His knowledge of the Yukon and its people is unsurpassed.  

COME RECOGNIZE GERALD’S ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND WISH HIM WELL!!! 

RSVP  heidi@planyukon.ca 

 


